
MEMORANDUM  

  

  

TO  :  ALL CONCERNED  

CDA Central Office and CDA Regional Offices  

      

FROM  :  THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR  

      

SUBJECT  :  EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF 

NOMINATIONS FOR THE 2020 GAWAD SA  

NATATANGING KAWANI NG CDA  

      

DATE  :  March 18, 2020  

      

  

  
     

 In consideration of the various activities conducted by the Authority at the 

start of the year, and in light of the action of the government in response to 

the 2019 Novel Corona Virus pandemic, the deadline for submission of 

nominations for the 2020 “Gawad sa Natatanging Kawani ng CDA” is hereby 

extended to May 8, 2020.   

  

 Deadline of submission of the result of the Regional Screening and Selection 

of Regional Winners shall be on May 16, 2020.   

  

 All are likewise reminded that one of the objectives of this award is the 

recognition of personnel who have performed well and beyond what is 

expected of them.  

  

 Furthermore, all Regional Offices are expected to send their nominees as it is 

certain that there are employees in each Regional Office who deserve this 

recognition.   

  

  For your information and guidance.    

 

 

 RAY R. ELEVAZO, CESE, MNSA 
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